Jonathan Hewitt <jonathan@lifekido.com>
To:NICCOLE MAURICI
Wed, Nov 30 at 9:05 PM
Hi Niccole.

Thank you for reaching out.

I hope you and your family are doing well.

I think \$15/hour is a very fair price. We loved having classes at the park and would definitely rent the space again if if thre is another demand for outdoor training.

Thanks again. Hope you have a happy and healthy holiday season. Jonathan

Jonathan Hewitt Founder Life Ki-do Martial Arts, Parenting & Life Education t: 512.215.0064

Hide original message
On Wed, Nov 30, 2022 at 8:19 AM NICCOLE MAURICI < nmmaurici@yahoo.com> wrote:
Good Morning, Jonathan!

Hope you are well!

w: www.lifekido.com

Wanted to reach out and pick your brain about an idea we are in conversation with at the Park Commission.

We are considering proposing a non-field rental rate for commercial vendors at \$15/hour. Since Life-ki-Do typically does not use the field for your classes, we wanted to reach out and see if hosting classes would be an option at this rental rate.

We do love to see children and adult groups using our park space!

Please let me know if you have any questions and appreciate your thoughts.

All the best, Niccole Maurici Cell: 214-868-0820

Sent from my iPhone Follow us @strongestmom